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I am in complete support of HB 2961. As more and more of our state population are 

unable to purchase their own homes due to escalating prices, they must not be 

prevented from investing in our world's future by being blocked from owning an 

electric vehicle. The cost of adding visible EV charging stations to new apartment 

construction can only be a tiny fraction of the overall cost of construction. We added 

a level 2 charging station to our private home for under $500. I cannot imagine that 

an equivalent charging station (or multiple charging stations) added to a new 

apartment complex can add more than that same $500 per station. 


